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HKTB Thanks the Central Government for Gifting Another Pair of Giant Pandas 

to HKSAR 
 

Dr Pang Yiu-Kai, Chairman of the Hong Kong Tourism Board (HKTB) expressed his 

gratitude to the Central Government for gifting another pair of giant pandas to HKSAR. 

 

Dr Pang said, “Since the Central Government’s gifting of the national treasures of the first 

great pandas to Hong Kong in 1999, the giant pandas have become Hong Kong’s valuable 

tourism assets. Visiting the giant pandas has become a must-do experience in Hong Kong for 

Mainland and overseas visitors. The gifting of the giant pandas at the 75th anniversary of the 

establishment of the People’s Republic of China is especially meaningful. I look forward to 

welcoming the giant pandas, who will continue with the mission of sharing joy to both locals 

and visitors.” 

 

– Ends – 
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